
Town of Jump River regular board meeting was called to order at 7pm on April 10th.  Board members 
present were Myron, Gary, Karen and Denise.  Along with town members Emery Heath, Steve Fleming, 
Brenda Miller, Chris Beadles and Gloria Brooks.

Agenda was presented and approved as presented.

Secretaries report was read and approved as read by Gary with a 2nd by Myron.

Treasurer’s report beginning balance $75,457.39 with deposits of $215,791.37 and bills of $236,310.78 
leaving and ending balance of $48,965.30. Gary made a motion to approve the treasurer’s report as 
presented with a 2nd by Myron.

Approved and paid bills

Supervisors Report

1.  Taylor County Hwy dept. would like to get together with the board prior to next seasons snow 
plowing to make a plan for the Town of Jump River roads. They are willing to do the black top 
roads if Haas is willing to do the gravel roads.  This needs to be put on the schedule for early 
next fall.

2. Myron went to the district meeting where it was discussed the possibility of increased shared 
revenues.

Road Work-NA

Resident Concerns-NA

Old Business-NA

New Business-

1.  Opening of the gravel and grading bids.  Gary made a motion to table the gravel and grading 
bids until further information can be gathers it will be brought back to the next meeting.

Next Meeting was set for May 8th at 6pm following Board of Review.


